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Global COGO, Inc. – Las Cruces, NM USA 
 
On January 15, 2025, I posted a link recommending 2 articles by  Dr. N.W. J. Hazelton 
discussing the impact of the Surveying Revolution. Judging by over 1,000 “impressions” 
reported by LinkedIn, the posting achieved significant exposure. I am posting a follow-up link 
that builds on Hazelton’s articles and cites additional resources. As a heads up, that link 
also contains an additional link to a “time stamped” article. Without going into details or 
becoming political, the “time stamp” article reviews the status of current practice and 
acknowledges the possibility of significant changes in the future – e.g., using a 3D model for 
3D data. My aspiration is that current professionals and spatial data users will have a voice 
in guiding those changes. http://www.globalcogo.com/Building.pdf. 
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